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March 25, 1981 

Dear Peopl e : 

A number of months ago, when the Federal Government decided to reduce the 
funding to your association, our union became very concerned about what we 
considered to be an attack on the valuable services PPA provides. 
It was our understanding that the motivation for the government's funding 
cut was a direct resu l t of the negativ e opinions shared by some societies 
about the 'right-to-life' stand with regard s to abortion. It appeared that 
the government was anxious to demonstrate to the groups that oppose abortion 
that the federal government di d not act ively condonP. one essentia l function 
of Planned Parenthood , namely information on abortion and abort ion referral. 
AUCE Provincial is a small independent union of approximately 3000 members 
\'1ho afe the clerical, technical , library and teaching st,ipport staff at UBC, 
SFU, tap,ilano College and the College of New Caledonia. More th an 75% of 
our members are women. Our union has cons ist ently suppotted the position of 
choice on tbortion and our Conventions have passed motions in ~ upport of 
groups and activities that challenge the 'right - to-li f e ' people . We consider 
the issue of whether or not to carry an unwanted pregnancy to term to be of 
concern to the woman and her docto r only . We have informed various government 
representatives of AUCE's position because we expect the particul ar ministrie s 
and departments to take the respo nsibil ity in providing wome1 access to 
te rror-free and guilt-free medical care . • ¥ 
The Exetotive of AUCE Provinc i al unanimously pass ed a motion ,,of support for 
Planned Parenthood in recogni tion of the essential service yfur organisation 
provides. We also committed a small donat i on of $25.00 which i s enclosed. We 
wish it could be more but have rec ently exper i enced strfk,s at two of our 
loc als which has prevented us from making a larg er donation. 
We are appreciative of the work that Planned Parenthood dqes and •.e know that 
your services may someday be of use to our own members, whatever Jheir need 
in regard to responsible family planning. I f 
Keep up the good work and if at all poss ibl e put us on your maiJi~g list for 
your noti ces and/or events or servi ces. 
Sincerely, 

Sheil a N. L. Per 
Secretary-Treasu 
684-2457 
encl. (1) cheque # 1108 
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